LEPHALALE NICIPALITY
PUBLIC NOTICE

In terms of Section 12(3) of the Municipal Systems Act 32 of 2000

I, M_MMOPE, the Municipal Manager, of Lephalale Municipality, hereby invite
members of the community for comments on the following proposed Draft By-Laws.

The by-laws proposed are as follows:

» Public Nuisance by-laws
» Public Transport & Freight Transport System by-laws

The Municipal Council of Lephalale Municipality reviewed the following by-laws
during Council meetings held at the Civic Centre in Lephalale: The Public Nuisance
by-law on July 30, 2024, and the Public Transport by-law on October 29, 2024 The
by-laws are available for inspection at the Municipality’s main and satellite offices,
as well as at local libraries, during their official operating hours. Members of the
local community and other interested parties are invited to submit their comments or
representations regarding these by-laws to the Municipality. Written submissions
must be provided no later than 28 February 2025.

Comments or representations can be sent via e-mail to
Joseph.moafoshi@lephalale.gov.za, via fax to 014 763 5662, via mail to Lephalale
Municipality, Private Bag X136, Lephalale, 0555 or delivered per hand at the
Records office in the Civic Centre of the Lephalale Municipality in Onverwacht.
Comments or representations must be clearly marked for Attention: Mr. Joseph
Moaloshi, Manager: Legal and Property Services.

Anyone wishing to submit comments or representations but unable to do so in
writing will be assisted by the Manager: Legal and Property Services or a
designated representative at the Civic Centre. For further inquiries, please contact
Mr. Joseph Moaloshi at 014 762 1435 or 071 878 7101 during official working




